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                                                                                            “Let all that you do be done with love.” 1 Corinthians 16:14

9th June 2025
Dear Parents,

As part of our Geography theme – What is it like to live by the Coast this term the children will be going on a trip to Blackpool beach on Tuesday 8th July 2025 to experience a day at the seaside. We will be playing games on the beach, paddling in the sea eating chips and having an ice cream.  

We will be leaving school at 9:15am promptly, so children must be on time. We will return to school at 2:45pm.

· The children can wear their own clothes (suitable beach clothes)– please ensure that they are dressed suitably for the weather. 
· Sun hats and sun cream will be needed if it is sunny. 
· Change of clothes. 
· Towel for after we go in the sea.
· The children can bring buckets and spades to play with on the beach if they wish. 
Those children who are on packed lunches will need to bring their lunch in a carrier bag with their name on, which can be thrown away afterwards. Children who normally have a school dinner, will get a packed lunch provided for them from the school kitchen.

The cost of the trip, including chips and ice-cream at the seaside will be £12.00 School will be subsidising the cost of this trip.   Please pay via the School Money app, this also allows you to give consent for your child to attend the trip.

Pease sign the consent form below and return it to school by Friday 4th July.

Yours sincerely,

Miss May and Mrs Haycock

Year 2 Teachers
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